
 
 
 

DISCLAIMER 
 
I hereby authorize Our Lady of the Wayside School to release GCP/ShopWithScrip 
gift cards ordered through the school to my child.  I will not hold the school 
responsible for any lost certificates. 
 
This disclaimer will remain in effect for the 2019-2020 school year unless written 
notice is received by OLW School that I no longer want GCP/ShopWithScrip orders 
sent home with my child.   
 
I would like my gift cards sent home with:  
 
 
_________________________________  , in room ____________   
     (name of student)            (room #) 
 
 
 
_________  I would like my gift cards to be HELD IN THE OFFICE. 
 
 
 
Parent signature: _________________________________________    
 
 
Date: _________________   
 
 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE THE FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL 


